
3/27/20 

Dear Archway Glendale Families,  

If you didn't get a chance to watch Mr. Kersting sing TGIF live this morning on FB, you can view the video anytime. If 
you and your children want to be featured doing the Pledge of Allegiance one morning, please take a video of them 
and send it to office@archwayglendale.org. We will schedule a morning for your video to be featured.  

REMOTE STUDENT STUDY PACKETS, WEEK OF MARCH 30th:   

The packets for the week of March 30th will be available on the special Remote Student Study page by 10 am 
tomorrow morning!  

What's different? 

• The teachers worked hard last week to prepare the same rich content with fewer pages that need to be 
printed per day.  

• We took out the weekly overview. 
• Each grade has two folders (Lessons/Printing Optional) for each day of the week and one folder for Parent 

Resources and Keys.  
• The lesson overview for the day is included in the Lesson Folder.  
• By each activity, etc. you will find a reference to where the document(s) can be found, i.e Lessons for the 

Lesson Folder, Printing Optional for the Printing Optional Folder, etc.  
• Most of the items that are needed on multiple days are included each day, so that you don't have to go back 

to find them. 

We are working to make the packets as user friendly as possible and hope these changes help.  

Families who requested a hard copy of the packet should have received a separate email earlier today. If you still 
need hard copies, please contact the office. Details on when and how to pick up the hard copy packets will be sent 
directly to those who request them  

The link to the Remote Student Study page is: Remote Learning 

The password is: ACG!2020 

PRINTING OPTIONAL:  

You should not need to print any of the documents found in the Lessons Folder or the Parent Resource and Keys 
Folder. There may be some documents in the Printing Optional folder that do need to be printed, but for most of the 
documents, you may use a blank piece of paper. If you used a blank piece of paper last week or use one this week, 
please be sure to include the student's name, section, date of assignment and title or description of the assignment. 
Work will be collected and checked at a later date, so it is important for teachers to be able to give credit to the 
correct students. Details will be sent out soon about how families will turn in work.   

DAILY EMAILS MOVING TO TWICE A WEEK: 
We hope the information we have been sending out daily has helped. It has helped us feel connected to our families 
whom we miss!  Beginning next week, we will reduce the number of emails we are sending. We will send emails on 
Mondays and Thursdays around 3 pm. Great Hearts will continue to send a weekly email on Wednesdays. Please be 
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sure to read these emails for important information. Please know that we may need to add an additional email every 
so often, but will do our best not to.   

We are posting the content from the past daily emails on our website for your reference, click here to access them: 
Archway Glendale Daily Emails 

  

Please let us know if there is anything we can do for you or your family.  

Sincerely,  

Archway Glendale 
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